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UNITED STATES 8005160425

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV e
811 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUI 1 '
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012 VIA AIR MAIL

09 APR '320

Docket No, 39300038/80-Q1

Ishikawajima-Harima
Heayy Industries Co., Ltd.
Attn: Mr, M. Amano

General Manager, Nuclear Power Division

1, Shin-Nakanara-Cho

[50go-Ku, Yokohama, Mail No. 235, JAPAN

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 31, 1980, in response to our
letter dated February 22, 1980, with an enclosure, We have no

further questions at this time, We will review your corractive
action during a future inspection

Sincerely,

Ut
Uldis Potapovs, Lhief

Vendor Inspection Branch
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